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Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports 
 

The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) has a policy that requires all schools in 
Michigan to have a Positive Behavioral Intervention and Supports (PBIS) program.  PBIS 
is a behavioral-based systems approach to decreasing challenging behavior while 
supporting the development of pro-social skills for all students.  Our goal is to create an 
effective and safe learning environment for all students so that our children can become 
successful citizens.  High expectations for behavior will promote academic achievement and 
behavioral competence.   We know that when good behavior and good teaching come 
together, our students will excel in their learning. 
 
We have been effectively using the PBIS system at Childs Elementary for several years now.  
You will notice various posters and banners throughout the building encouraging our 
students to “BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE, and BE SAFE.”  Teachers will be 
teaching explicit lessons to establish clear rules for the behavior we expect in all areas of our 
school (including classroom, cafeteria, playground, hallways, and bathrooms).  
 
Our school rules will specifically address appropriate and inappropriate choices and 
behaviors, provide for a safer school environment, and in turn will allow more time for 
instruction.  We will apply consistent consequences and positive reinforcement for all 
students.  By detailing every expected behavior and teaching to students in a positive way, 
we will provide a common language for everyone in our building, including students, 
teachers, office staff, and our paraprofessionals. 
 
We believe that by helping students practice good behavior, we will build a school 
community where all students have an environment where they can succeed and grow.  
Attached is a behavior matrix that outlines the behavior expectations for the various areas 
of the building.  Please periodically review the matrix with your student.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Mary Aldridge 
Childs Principal 

 
 

 




